
     Our Pinnacle Athletic Complex, PAC,  will be complete 

and ready for the first game September 2022. 

     The first game will be an exciting time for the Pinnacle Community.  

The search begins for the singer of the National Anthem for this event.   

     Auditions are open to current students grades 5 to 12,  alumni  

students, and current staff.  Performers are asked to give their best  

a cappella rendition of the national anthem for the opportunity to sing 

prior to the first home game in the new stadium.  

     Auditions will be held on April 28, 2022, from 3:45 to 5 p.m. in the 

Event Center Band Room.  If you have questions, please contact Mrs. 

Aragon at 303-450-3985 ext. 1002 or email her at  

julie.aragon@pinnaclecharterschool.org. 


